
COUNCIL MEETING – 26 February 2015 
 

Recommendation to Council from the Executive meeting  
held on 10 February 2015 

 
 

E/14/113.  
  

Treasury Management Strategy and Treasury Policy  

The Executive considered a report from the Deputy Leader and Executive 
Member for Corporate Resources that set out the Treasury Management Policy, 
Treasury Management Strategy and the Prudential Indicators for 2015/16.   
 
Reason for decision:  To enable the Council to approve the Treasury 
Management Policy, Treasury Management Strategy Statement and the 
Prudential Indicators for 2015/16 to ensure an effective treasury management 
framework for the Council. 
 
RECOMMENDED to Council 
 
that the Treasury Management Policy, Treasury Management Strategy 
Statement and Prudential Indicators for 2015/16 be approved. 

 


